

OLSE Newsletter Friday 03 October 2025

Spotlight on Year 1

In Year 1, the children have been exploring colour through lots of creative activities. They learned that primary colours can be mixed to create secondary colours and enjoyed painting their very own colour wheels independently. The children then experimented with adding white and black paint to make different tints and shades. We have also started looking at the work of Brazilian artist Romero Britto, whose artwork is full of bold colours and patterns. The children are very excited to use what they've learned to create their own Britto-inspired art in the coming weeks!

Whole School Attendance 22nd to 26th September

94%







What's on Next Week:

Monday 6th October to Friday 10th October Y6SH Swimming all week

Tuesday 7th October

F2 - Year 6 Harvest Festival 9.30am in Church - Parents Welcome

Quote of the week from Henry in Year 4:

'On our residential I liked sitting around the campfire and finding the numbers on the trees in the forest during a game'



Important Notices:

How and when to contact us if your child is absent from school.

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason we must be notified before school starts on each day of their absence.

You can:

Call us on 0151 652 3366 option 1

or

Email us: schooloffice@ourladysaintedwards.wirral.sch.uk

Please provide a reason for their absence.

All absences are recorded on our system and reported to the Department of Education daily. If we do not have a reason for absence then we have to record this as an unauthorised absence. Five days unauthorised absence within a 10 week rolling period can result in a fine from the local authority.